Dear Moosilauke Families,

We are excited to introduce you to **Campanion** which is a new mobile app we are using to share your child's camp experience at Camp with you this summer. With a personalized stream of content featuring photographs, updates from Camp, we feel this new feature will serve to enrich your connection to Moosilauke. It also has very convenient features for uploading forms right from your phone and we know we ask for a lot of forms!

We would like every camp family to download and utilize the app. To get started, please follow these steps:

• Download the **Campanion** app



- Login to the app using your CampMinder camper account login and password
- Upload a reference photo of your child

Just reach out if you have any questions and we will keep sending information to help you in this process in the coming months before Opening Day.

Warmly, Bill and Sabina